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From: Laurel Jeanine s.22(1) Personal and Confidential

Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 5:05 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: 3560-3570 Hull Street and 2070-2090 East 20th Avenue
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Mayor and Council,

I write to you as a renter (and a former renter in the area) imploring you to approve this proposal, which will
bring much needed secured tenure rental homes in the area.

I lived in this area in the upstairs suite of a Vancouver Special with two other roommates for a year. I loved
running around Trout Lake, visiting the community centre, and sought out volunteer opportunities in the area,
planning to settle down for longer term. However, when one of my roommates moved out, our landlord accused
us of breaking the lease and tried to get us to leave. She didn't report us to the RTA, but she would call
incessantly asking mundane questions about the heating bill, whether we put out the garbage, etc. and if she
didn't get a response immediately would call the other roommates. She also showed up unannounced once
asking to inspect the suite and find out what was really going on.

When yet another roommate moved out, we decided to move as it was far too stressful constantly being
surveilled and not knowing whether we would be evicted if a new roommate moved in. I would have loved to
stay the area and I likely would have if there had been more choices available for renters.

Please approve this proposal and many many more like it. Renters deserve homes too, and homes that are close
to amenities, schools, services, transit, and employment centres.

Please stand up for renters. Thank-you,-

Laurel Eyton
Master of Community and Regional Planning Student

UBC School of Community and Regional Planning
s.22(1) Personal and Confidential




Dragnea, Irina

.22(1) Personal and
From: Ian Robertson inn( )

fidential
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2018 5:55 PM
To: Public Hearing
Subject: Rezoning Application for 3560-3570 Hull St
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed
Hello,

I'm writing to support this application, it represents what should be the norm in Vancouver, not an vilified
exception. '

Please focus on the hopefull voices hoping you say "Yes' rather than the shrill ones demanding 'no’'.
Regards,

-lan

TAN ROBERTSON m.arch.

s.22(1) Personal and Confidential






